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Consider the recommendations regarding the Santa Maria Fuel System Upgrade Project
# 8566, Fifth District, as follows:

a) Approve the plans and specifications to upgrade the fuel dispensing systems at the
existing fuel facility in Santa Maria.  The estimated construction cost is $244,000;

b) Adopt the Categorical Exemption pursuant to the County's California Environmental
Quality Act (CEQA) guidelines for the Santa Maria Fuel System Upgrade project; and

c) Authorize the Director of General Services to advertise for construction bids for the
fuel system upgrade project.
[Enter body here.]
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